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March General Membership Meeting 
Due to the continual crisis of the pandemic, our Local will still be having our local 
union meetings with a bare bones approach. The meetings will require the following 
criteria: 
 

 

 
• Full Dues Paying Members Only in Attendance (Only 100 allowed) 

• Masks or Face Coverings will be always be used. 

• Social Distancing will still be practiced. 

• No Food will be served. 

• No Vendors or Special Guests 
 

Hilton Garden Inn, 8101 Pat Booker Rd 

March 20, 2021 @ 11:30 AM 


